
 
 

COMMONWEALTH of VIRGINIA 
Department of Planning and Budget 

 
 

September 28, 2006 
 

 
To Members of the General Assembly: 
 
House Bill 110 directs state agencies to notify the Governor and the General Assembly of their 
progress toward meeting specific age-related requirements.  Please be advised that the 
Department of Planning and Budget’s programs and services do not directly impact Virginia’s 
aging population. 
 
 
Sincerely yours,  
 
Richard D. Brown 

Richard D. Brown 
Director 

1111 E. Broad St., Room 5040 
Richmond, VA. 23219 


